
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

The National Gem and Jewellery Authority (NGJA) entered into a Memorandum of Understanding 

(MoU) with the Sri Lanka Customs on May 30, 2025 concerning cooperation in the exchange of 

information related to investigations and prosecutions of money laundering, terrorist financing, and 

other related offences. 

The MoU was signed by the Chairman of NGJA, Mr. Naveen Sooriyaarachchi and Mr. P.B.S.C.Nonis, 

Director General of Sri Lanka Customs on behalf of their respective institutions.  

The signing of this MoU is a significant milestone in the shared history of both institutions and a 

proactive approach in achieving the Immediate Outcome No. 15 of the NGJA’s 2023–2028 Action 

Plan on Anti-Money Laundering and Countering the Financing of Terrorism (AML/CFT). 
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